
From: Chambers, Blair
To: Lopez, Bryan A
Subject: Visioning Workshop Survey for Technical Assistance
Date: Friday, October 21, 2022 1:06:05 PM

Dear Agency Partners,
 
The IMD Transit Visioning team needs your help to shape the upcoming Technical Assistance phase.
We expect Technical Assistance to consist of six monthly meetings and participating agencies will be
assigned in groups oriented around a related agency goal (e.g., service enhancements, staffing, ride
scheduling, etc.). The survey and Technical Assistance is NOT limited to agencies that participated
in the in-person workshops.  
 
We have compiled the top themes from the workshop discussions and your draft visions and goals
worksheets. These themes will be documented for each agency in the upcoming workshop summary
memo and inform programming the Technical Assistance efforts.  

Please respond to the brief survey by October 28th to 1) score the top challenges for your agency,
and 2) express your interest and desired topics for Technical Assistance.
 

Please complete Survey by next Friday, October 28th.
 
Link to Survey: https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/9b1f969365894833a694994a1a479dae
 
Bryan Lopez
Regional Planning Manager
Integrated Mobility Division
North Carolina Department of Transportation
 
919 707 2606 office
828 292 9877 cell
balopez@ncdot.gov
 
Mail: 
1550 Mail Service Center
Raleigh, NC 27699-1550
 
Physical:
1 South Wilmington Street
Raleigh, NC 27601
 

Email correspondence to and from this sender is subject to the N.C. Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.
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